
Directions on How to Use Technology 
 
Students will need to have access to a computer lab to complete this activity. Students 
can access the website at 
http://www.mathplayground.com/SaveTheZogs/SaveTheZogs.html.  
 
Feel free to project or print the QR code for students to access the website. When on 
the website, the directions to the game are on the homepage. The idea is for the 
students to either select equations corresponding to the linear relationship they see or 
draw in the line for the students on the graph. Sometimes the “Next” button needs to be 
pressed twice when starting a new level.  
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